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From: Hannon, John <jhannon@usbr.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 7:44 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; howard.brown


Cc: Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: ROC on LTO hard deadline on Sunday, 5/19


Here is the Chinook production section that I sent to Garwin last week, just with the track changes accepted and


comments all removed.


It looks like the table and figure captions were in process of being edited by someone else to be consistent with


other documents so I didn't touch that but it looks like they still need some editing (table references in the text


need refreshed so they match the captions and point to the correct table and figure captions were not updated


like the table captions were).


I have some free time flexible each day.


--------------------------------------------------

John Hannon, Fisheries Biologist

U.S. Bureau of Reclamation


801 I Street, Suite 140


Sacramento, CA 95814-2536


jhannon@usbr.gov


916-414-2413 office


916-206-4187 mobile


On Wed, May 15, 2019 at 6:15 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Also, please indicate what needs to happen to your document after you do what you know you need to do to it


(e.g., Garwin needs to review again, Maria needs to review again), if you know.


YOU MAY NOT BE THE LAST STEP and it's going to be hard to get Maria to look at something Sunday


night before it has to get posted to the FTP site. You therefore do not necessarily have until Sunday to do


YOUR part.


Thanks for this info. We are all part of a complicated machine and a failure at one point in the stream backs up


the rest. Since I'm at the end of that workstream this time (I'll be posting to Anchor's FTP site), I want to know


our potential pinch points.


Thanks,


Cathy


On Wed, May 15, 2019 at 6:05 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


All,


Based on the current ROC on LTO timeline, the peer review of multiple
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sections of NMFS’ draft BiOp will be starting next Monday, May 20. In


order to avoid any delays in getting the documents to the peer


reviewers (e.g., uploading hiccups, inevitably first thing Monday


morning would soon be afternoon, etc.), we have Sunday night as a hard


deadline to get the sections uploaded to an FTP site.


With that in mind, before you call it a work week, please reply to


Howard, Cathy, and me with the following:


— What’s your capacity to work this weekend (if not all day, specify


windows of time)


— What are you responsible for (e.g., division lead, reviewer,


EndNotes, references), and where are you with your responsibilities?


If you’re done, that’s awesome, but if you’re not done, please be


explicit about what you have left to do.


++ If there are additional details that would help us out that I


didn’t ask, above, do tell.


++ This information is critical for us to gage what we need to do


this weekend in order to get the sections at a stage that they could


be shared with the world.


— Please confirm that whatever documents you have been working on are


in the CVP ROCON drive.


Thanks!


-Garwin-

Sent from my iPad



